
SI Club Ruse 
for Ukraine

As of 24.02.2022, there 
were 9 sisters in our club. 



SI Club Ruse 
for Ukraine

Since the beginning of the war, we have 

- raised 700 Euro;

- supplied non-perishable food, tea, coffee and 

other goods (cell phone chargers), by request 

from the Red Cross for the two entry posts in 

Ruse – the Border Post at the Danube Bridge and 

the Central Railway Station March-April 2022. 



SI Club Ruse 
for Ukraine

Since the beginning of the war, we have 

- supplied bedding (sheets, pillows, 

pillowcases) for the Red Cross and the Crisis 

Centre Caritas, where Ukrainian families are 

staying – for 20 people – March – April, 2022 ;



SI Club Ruse 
for Ukraine

Since the beginning of the war, we have 

-volunteered at the two entry posts -the 

Central Railway Station and the border 

checkpoints at the Danube bridge;

– we volunteered 140 hours in March -

May 2022. 



SI Club Ruse 
for Ukraine

Since the beginning of the war, we have 

actively supported the Shevtsov family and 
their relatives by 

- providing free lesson in Bulgarian language 
to their children who all attend Bulgarian 
school (4 kids altogether);

- buying winter shoes for of them (10 people 
altogether) – 10.2022;

- Paying part of their rent after they were 
forced to leave the Caritas Crisis Centre –
12.2022;

- Providing sheets, pillows, household 
appliances and utensils  for their new place 
11-12.2022



SI Club Ruse 
for Ukraine

Our club was honoured for its active 

support of the Ukrainian refugees by 

the Bulgarian Red Cross in October 

2022.


